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Re: Approval of the Carrier Partner for Interconnected VoIP Provider Amendment to 
the Interconnection, Unbundling, and Collocation Agreement between 
CenturyLink of Florida, Inc. and Wide Voice, LLC 
Docket No. 20230030 

Dear Mr. Teitzman: 

On February 24, 2023, CenturyLink of Florida, Inc. ("CenturyLink") and Wide Voice, LLC filed 
a Carrier Partner for Interconnected VoIP Provider Amendment in the above-referenced matter. 
After discussions with Commission Staff, CenturyLink wishes to clarify that the Carrier Partner 
for Interconnected VoIP Provider Amendment should be referred to as a Carrier Partner for 
Interconnected VoIP Provider Amendment to the Interconnection, Unbundling, and Collocation 
Agreement between Century Link of Florida, Inc. and Wide Voice, LLC. 

If you have any questions on this matter, please contact me at (225) 333-3021. 

Sincerely, 

Isl Brook L. Villa 

BLV/bardm 

cc: Andy Nickerson (on behalf of Wide Voice) (via electronic mail 
anickerson@widevoice.com) 
Erla Erlingsdottir (on behalf of Wide Voice) (via electronic mail erlae@widevoice.com) 
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